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Dear parents and members of the school community 

 

I hope you all had a pleasant Easter holiday. The children and staff have returned refreshed 

and ready for all the summer term has to offer. 

 

Currently there has been no change to guidance for schools in relation to Covid-19, so 

restrictions stay the same. I think we will need to wait until May 17th before any further 

changes. I am hoping that with summer approaching we are able to host some events that 

parents can come and enjoy but there is no guarantee. It is a matter of waiting and hoping. 

 

We welcome two new pupils to Cliddesden this week. Nathan and Sarah have joined Beech 

Class in Year 2. 

 

Sun-Safe Protection 

Please ensure your children are sun-safe now that the brighter and warmer weather is with 

us. The school field, Willow outside area and playground do not have a great deal of shade. 

Sun hats and sun cream applied before school are recommended. We ask that all Willow Class 

children have a sun hat as they spend a lot of their time outdoors.  

 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Our parent consultation meetings will be online again this term. The meetings will be on 

Tuesday 4th May from 3:30 to 4:30pm, Wednesday 5th May from 3:30 to 7:00 and Thursday 

6th May 3;30 to 6pm. You will be able to book online from next Thursday 29th April. We will 

send out a reminder. 

 

PE 

This term, now that the weather is warmer, we will be resuming twice weekly PE lessons. 

Every class will have PE on Friday as usual and the days for the additional lesson are below. 

We ask that the children continue to come into school on both PE days in their school PE 

kit as we are limited for changing space still while restrictions are in place.  

 

Willow Class – Wednesday and Friday 

Beech Class – Thursday and Friday 

Chestnut and Oak Classes – Tuesday and Friday 

 



 

 

 

 

A reminder that long hair must be tied back for PE lessons for boys and girls. We also 

strongly recommended tying long hair back every day for the children’s comfort and safety. 

 

Congratulations are in order to Debs Costen for completing her extraordinary challenge. She 

managed to run just over 700 miles for charity. Debs was back in school today full of smiles 

and energy. The children were all brilliant in congratulating her on her achievement. 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend 

 

Kenneth Davies 

Headteacher 
To view class pages, find out about our curriculum, read all about our events in school, view 

your child’s homework tasks, learn how to stay safe on the internet and much more please visit 

our school website www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 

 

Contact: adminoffice@cliddesden.hants.sch.uk      Tel: 01256 321571 
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